Lynn Lake Spring Newsletter
P.O Box 260428 Tampa, FL 33685                             http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Lynn_Lake
We are happy to announce [image: ]the 2017 HOA board of directors.  President: Kathi Saputo, Vice President: Irene Perez, Treasurer: Nhan Nguyen, and Secretary: Tina Sage.  We welcome feedback on any concerns, suggestions and any questions you may have.  
We would also like to announce the members of the ARC committee: Doug Thorne, Matt King, and Ray Opperman.  The homeowners association appreciates all the hard work residents do to make their homes and the community beautiful. Keeping the Architectural Committee in the loop of all building projects keeps the community looking great.  So when a homeowner is ready to start a new project, or if the design of a current project changes midway through building it, plans must be sent to the Architectural Committee first to make sure they’re in compliance with the Association’s design standards. If the committee does find any issues, they will let the homeowner know what they are and try to help come up with other options.
 
[image: ]The Lynn Lake community has an official website which will allow us to provide members of the community updates on meeting dates, common area renovations, community events, access to forms, as well as ability to contact the HOA board.  The webpage will be updated periodically when new information is available.  
You can access this webpage at http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Lynn_Lake 
[image: ]
If you have not done so already, please submit your 2nd quarter dues immediately to avoid late charges.  The due date for the 2nd quarter was May 15th.  Please mail it to our PO Box address:
Lynn Lake HOA:  P.O. Box 260428 Tampa FL 33685


[bookmark: _GoBack]As per FL Statute 720.303 (sec. 4 G), the board needs to have a current updated roster of each homeowner, along with their mailing address, email, and contact number.  Please complete the attached form and mail it to the address above.

The next meeting will be tentatively in mid-June.  The meeting date will be posted on the webpage as well as at the designate post located at the south entrance.


Lynn Lake HOA 2017
Kathi Saputo, President
Irene Perez, Vice-President
Tina Sage, Secretary
Nhan Nguyen, Treasurer
Lynn Lake 2017-2018 Contact Form


Homeowner(s) on deed: 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


Lynn Lake House number: __________________________________

Mailing address (if different): 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Email address: ____________________________________________

Consent to email:     Y or N  (circle one)

Phone number: ___________________________________________

If renting, tenant(s) name: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Tenant(s) contact number: _________________________________




Please fill out this form and mail back to P.O. Box 260428 Tampa FL 33685 before August 30, 2017.  Thank you1 Lynn Lake HOA 2017
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